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To: Alaska Board of Game

I wish to submit two comments for consideration at the up coming Board of Game
meeting in February.

1. I'support the re-establishment of a no trap buffer zone adjacent to Denali National
Park. The wolf populations within the viewing areas of the park are a valuable tourist
attraction than needs to be protected with the proposed trapping buffer zone.

2. I support a ban on bear snaring anywhere in Alaska. I believe that snaring Bears is a
cruel practice. It is also dangerous to humans who may inadvertently enter the snaring
area.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Sincerely,

Mark Miller

9404 Long Run Drive
Juneau AK 99801



